
Embassy of India
Beijing

***
Tender Cancellation Notice

This is with reference to the Embassy of India Beijing’s tender with reference no. PEK/
VISA/551/01/2024  dated  17th May  2024  seeking  RFP for  outsourcing  of  CPV services  in
Embassy of India Beijing,Consulate of India Shanghai and Consulate of India Guangzhou. It is
hereby informed that the aforesaid tender stands cancelled.

2.  For  fresh  tender  notice  in  this  regard  interested  agencies/firms  may  keep  checking  the
Mission's website and CPP portal.


